
Holiday Homework 
 

After the Easter holidays, we will be exploring 
seas and oceans and so we would love to ask 
you to make some kind of boat. It can be made 
of any materials and will be displayed in our 
role play area. 
 
Have a wonderful Easter break and we look 
forward to seeing you back in school after the 
holidays. 
 
Warmest thanks 
Mrs Copson & Sue. 
 

  
 

  


